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OFFICERS 2014-2015 

Exalted Ruler Marlene Lein 
Leading Knight Melanie Chicoine 
Loyal Knight Pat Kisselburg 
Lecturing Knight Karen Dube’ 
Esquire Vacant 
Chaplain George Muir 
Inner Guard Vacant 
Tiler Peter Predaris 
Secretary Bob Lamey 
Treasurer Elaine Bournival 
1 Year Trustee Anny Byrne 
2 Year Trustee Mike Boswak 
3 Year Trustee Leslie Boswak 
4 Year Trustee Ray Greenlaw 
5 Year Trustee Diane Coutu 

Monday             Closed 
Tuesday            4pm to 10pm 
Wednesday       4pm to 10pm 
Thursday           4pm to 10pm 
Friday                4:30pm to 10pm 
Saturday            4pm to 10pm 
Sunday              Closed 

LODGE HOURS 

Sep 2014 

From Our Exalted Ruler 
 

Greetings fellow Elks! 

 
September is upon us – the summer feels like it went 

by too quickly! It's time for kids to get back to 

school, for animals to gather their nuts for the winter, and for the lodge to 

start ramping up our winter activities. 

 

Thursday night dinners are back! Starting September 11, we will be once again serving 

delicious homemade meals to one and all. The cost remains eight dollars per person, and 

as always, will include soup salad entrée and dessert. You can't beat that price! Come on 

down and help support the lodge & enjoy a great meal with family and friends.  

  

Our next comedy night is Saturday, October 11. We will once again be featuring three 

hilarious comedians who will surely make us all laugh. The cost is $12 per person and the 

tickets will be available at the bar soon.  

 

Sunday football is back! For every Sunday on which there is a Patriots game, the lodge 

will be opening at 12:30 PM. There will be food available along with lots of raffles. Come 

on down and help cheer our boys in red white and blue to victory. 

As always, our meat raffle is held on the last Friday of every month.   We all have a really 

good time, so please consider coming down to join us for one of these fun events. 

 

If any Past Exalted Ruler is interested in becoming a district deputy for the Southern Dis-

trict, please fill out the application and resume that is found elsewhere in this newslet-

ter.  The application must be returned to Lois Lapan, state VP not later than November 16. 

 

Bill Roy will be relinquishing his duties as the coordinator for the annual Copper Canyon 

vacation week for the underprivileged kids of Manchester. I will need to appoint someone 

to fill that position, so if you're interested, please let me know. 

 

It is with great sorrow that I inform you that our presiding Justice of the lodge subordinate 

forum, William O'Neil, passed away last week. Bill was a great guy, and served the lodge 

well for many years. 

 

I know I'm forgetting something, so please keep an eye out at the lodge for announce-

ments.  

 
Yours in Elkdom, 

 

Marlene Lein 
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 Happy Birthday! 
The Elks would like to help you celebrate your birthday.  Present this  
coupon to the bartender during your birthday month for a surprise gift! 

 
Lodge #146 members only. 

Redeemable only once during your birthday month. 

Member News 

Joke of the Month 

 

 

 

A woman has twins, and gives 

them up for adoption. One of 

them goes to a family in Egypt 

and is named 'Amal.' The other 

goes to a family in Spain, they 

name him Juan'. Years later; 

Juan sends a picture of himself 

to his mum. Upon receiving the 

picture, she tells her husband 

that she wished she also had a 

picture of Amal. Her husband 

responds, ''But they are twins. 

If you've seen Juan, you've 

seen Amal.”   

Anniversaries 

Suggestion Box  
 

The suggestion box is located 
at the Lodge entrance.   
Suggestions should include 

the person's name or membership number 
so they can receive a response. 

Birthdays 

2014 Dues 
 

Dues total $55 this year.   
 
Dues for 2014-2015 were 
due by April 1st.  Current 
membership cards should be 
signed and shown to the bar-
tenders when coming in to 
the Lodge after April 1st. 

3848 
2897 
3874 
3875 
3618 
3743 
3863 
3816 
3953 
3579 
3583 
3101 
3925 
3958 
3966 

3001 
3504 
3910 
3837 
3223 
3310 
3659 
3965 
3981 
3665 
3835 
3812 
3675 
3034 
3879 

3092 
2993 
3948 
3856 
3923 
3817 
 
 
 

First Last Month Day 

Dennis Mylek 09 01 

Bernadette Donoghue 09 02 

Stephen Wallace 09 02 

Anthony Edminston 09 03 

Robert Shea 09 03 

Kathleen Esposito 09 05 

Carl Hebert 09 07 

Norman Launier 09 07 

Edgar Pesquera 09 07 

R Kelley 09 09 

Fernand Bourque 09 13 

David Kolenski 09 13 

Margie McEvoy 09 14 

William Biser 09 16 

Raymond Demars 09 16 

Gary Seavey 09 16 

Emile St Clair 09 16 

Steven Mroz 09 17 

Michael Welsh 09 17 

Richard St Cyr 09 20 

Manuel Moniz 09 25 

Richard Marchand 09 26 

Michael Poisson 09 26 

Seth Wing 09 26 

Ryanold Kelley 09 27 

Felix Catudal 09 28 

Lewis Woolf 09 29 

Raymond Plourde 09 30 

First Last 

Elk 

Yrs. Ann. M/D 

Kenneth Rouleau 28 21-Sep 

David Ramsey 35 30-Sep 

Irving Pevear 34 9-Sep 

David Nye 21 25-Sep 

Robert Shea 21 25-Sep 

John Courtois 19 26-Sep 

William McCarthy 14 30-Sep 

Lionel Leblanc 12 26-Sep 

Thomas Skeffington 12 26-Sep 

James Zimont 12 26-Sep 

Patrick Scanlon 8 13-Sep 

Edward Lantagne 2 18-Sep 

Pool League News 
 
The Elks pool league 
take place on 
Wednesdays and  
begins this month on 
Sept 10th.  

 
A sign-up sheet will be posted soon. Also 
there will be a Food sign-up Sheet" as 
well. Weekly "dues" will remain at $3.00. 
You don’t have to be an pool 
shark...anyone can join! 
 
Music, food, pool and good people make 
for a great way to break up the work 

  Queen of Hearts 
 
  Also on Wednesday  
  nights, is the Queen of  
  Hearts Drawing held at  
  7:30pm.  Each chance is 
only $1 and you can buy as many as you’d 
like.  Past jackpots totaled as high as $3,270!  
Could you be the next winner? 



  

Please support these businesses as they graciously help to support ours. 

Applebee’s Restaurants 
1273 Hooksett Rd. Hooksett, NH   

603-627-3000 
Aubuchon Hardware  

#209 Route 101  Bedford, NH 
603-472-4445 

Outback Steakhouse 
95 S. River Rd. Bedford, NH  

603-622-8833 
 Shortys Mexican Roadhouse 

Rte 101, Bedford, NH 
 603-488-5706 
Esteemed D.J. 

141 Eastman Ave  Manchester, NH 
esteemed_dj@yahoo.com 

Executive Limousine 
41 Cody St.  Manchester, NH 

603-625-2999 
 

Kerner’s Car Wash Centers 
66 S. Beech St.  Manchester, NH 

603-622-0593 
Manchester Auto Wash 

47 Elm St.  Manchester, NH 
603-623-8326 

Rita Mae’s Restaurant 
280 N. Main St.  Manchester, NH 

603-668-4077 
Grand Slam Pizza 

472 S. Main St. Manchester, NH 
603-622-5522 

The New Yee Dynasty 
830 S. Willow St.  Manchester, NH 

603-625-5500 
MKT Investments 

  10 Commerce Park North, Ste 13A  
Bedford, N.H.  603-645-3700 

  

New England Courier 
   19 Martins Ferry Rd.  Hooksett N.H.  

   603-669-0407 
C.R. Picard Remodeling 

(603) 858-6880 
www.crpicardremodeling.com 

Boynton Pool and Patio 
400 Boynton St. Bedford N.H. 03110 

Tel: 603-647-3030 
Quantum Remodeling 

(603) 566-4173 
www.quantumremodeling.com 

 
If you are a business interested in becoming an ENF 

sponsor, please call Paul Byrne at (603) 714-5953. All 
sponsors will be advertised in the Manchester Elks 

newsletter for a period of 1 year after donation. 

Voting September 2nd 

At the September 2nd Lodge meeting, we will be voting on two resolutions: 
1. 2014-01: Allowing Grand Tiler to be an appointed position 
2. 2014-02: Permitting a Texas Lodge to become a member of the New Mexico Elks Association 
 
These resolutions were adopted at the 150th Grand Lodge session in New Orleans earlier this month and 
must be ratified by the membership of the local lodges. 

Important Elks Dates 

Elks National Foundation Business Sponsors 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      

Members,    
 
As of this writing Elks lodge # 146 has donated  $741.00 to the Elks National Foundation for year 4/14 - 
4/15.The member participation rate is about 28%.  The lodge per capita stands at $2.60. We need $4.60 or 
better per capita to make our quota. I have confidence we will make our quota.  During the next few 
months I will be running 50/50 raffles and twisting a few arms for donations.  Remember, the more you do-

nate to the Elks National Foundation, the more I like you.   
 
The lodge sent  31 under privileged children to Copper Cannon camp this Summer.  Chaperoning the children either up 
or back were Bill Roy, Chuck Duggen, and Elaine Bournival.  A special thank you from all at the lodge for your time and 
dedication.    
 
Do you know a student who is entering their senior year of high school?  Are you a parent or grandparent of a student 
entering their senior year of high school?  Scholarship money is available to them. Interested parties should go to web-
site Elks.org for more information, or contact your local Elks lodge.  The scholarship coordinator for lodge #146 is Secre-
tary Bob Lamey.  Last year, students that applied for scholarships through lodge #146 were awarded $7000. 
 
Paul Byrne 

 Important Elks Dates 
 NH President Elect, Lisa Collins, will visit our Lodge on Tuesday, September 2nd at 7pm. 

 Elaine Bournival was nominated by Bob Lamey and seconded by Ray Greenlaw for election to        
Honorary Life Membership.  Voting will take place at the Sept 16th lodge meeting. 

 State Elks Association Meeting, Sunday, Sept 21st, will be held at Copper Cannon. Anyone wishing to 
attend, can meet at the Lodge at 10:45am and we will depart at 11:00am. 

 The newly elected Grand Exalted Ruler, John Amen, will be visiting New Hampshire on Tuesday,     
September 23rd. He will be visiting the Laconia lodge for luncheon, and the Plymouth lodge for dinner. 
For more information, please contact Marlene. 



4 

  

  

This newsletter is seen by 

almost 2,500 people a 

month! Advertise your 

business for only 

$10 / Month 

$100 / Year 

 

 

Quantum Remodeling 
Professional work at a low price. 
 
Additions, garages, siding, kitchen & 
bath remodels, farmer’s porches, decks,  
carports, interior finish and more! 
 
 
Jim Zylak 
(603) 566-4173 
jim@quantumremodeling.com 
www.quantumremodeling.com 

   Elks Care, Elks Share    

Advertise with Us.  Only $100/yr!  Call Brian @ 603-289-1262 

Don’t forget that your paid Elks 
membership affords you use of the 
function hall for all kinds of events!  
 
Office meetings, Showers, Birthday 

parties, Graduation parties, Anniversaries, Bereave-
ment Meals… 
or any event for only $150!  Non-members, $275. 

George Muir and Bob Lamey presented Doris Tousignant 
and Kim Bean with a $500 check to the Cashin Senior 

Center from 
our Gratitude Grant Award. 

Top photo: Paul and Anne Byrne and Marlene Lein present 
$500 check to Brian Tremblay, Director of the Boys And 

Girls Club. 
Bottom photo: Marlene Lein and Anne Byrne present $250 
and pet food/supplies (valued at approx. $350 donated by 

lodge members) to Manchester Animal Shelter.  



who  Events 

Friday nights from 6 - 8pm.   
Hot Dogs, Hamburgers and 

French Fries plus  
weekly chef specials!   
All for around $3-5! 

Meat Raffle 
Friday, Sep 26th @ 7pm 

 

 Package deals available; 

no need to fiddle with money for each hand, 
receive a chip and play all night! 

 “Winner Take All” game for $5 per hand 

Thursday  

Wing NIGHT 

Has been replaced with Thursday  
Night Dinners.  See below. 

Visit Ocean Gaming, located in Hampton 
Beach on Ocean Boulevard.  

  15 Large HD TV’s 

  Watch Sporting Events 

  100% Handicap Accessible 

  Total Casino Experience 

  Great Food Offered Daily 
 

Open Noon - 1am, 7 Days a Week 
Next fundraiser dates are  

Fri, Oct 28th and 29th 

 

Thursday Night Dinners  

ARE BACK! 

 
 9/11 - Marlene's Chicken Cordon Bleu 
 9/18 - Steve's Succulent Steak Tips 
 9/25 - Elaine's Pork loin  
 10/2 - George's meat loaf 
 10/9 - Carol's beef stew 
 10/16 -  Marlene's Chicken Broccoli Alfredo  
 10/23 - Elaine's Really Good Ham 
 10/30 - Barry's amazing Chinese food 

2nd ANNUAL ELK’S CRAFT FAIR 
October 04, 2014 

9am to 3pm 
 

$30 to display your items on a  

6-ft table. 
8am set-up. 

Call the lodge to reserve. 
 

Door prize 
 Raffles every hour 

Bake sale 
Handmade items,  

stained glass and so much more! 
Bring your holiday shopping list! 

You’ll laugh til your belly hurts! 

Saturday, October 11th 
Cocktails 7pm 
Show 8pm 
 
Tickets $12.00/pp…best deal in town! 
(Apps available for purchase) 

 

 
The Lodge will be open on 
Sundays at Noon for all 
daytime games,       
regardless of start time.   
 

FREE food (potluck), drink specials and giveaways! 
Last year was a blast with a great group. 
 
 Sept 7th @ 1pm     v. Dolphins 
 Sept 14th @ 1pm   v. Vikings 
 Sept 21st @ 1pm   v. Raiders 
 Oct 12th @ 1pm     v. Bills 
 Oct 26th @ 1pm     v. Bears 
 

http://www.oceangamingcasino.com/gallery.html
http://www.oceangamingcasino.com/menu.html
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Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 
 1 

 
CLOSED 

2 
Trustee’s  
Meeting 6pm 
Lodge Meeting 
7pm 

3 
Entertainment 
Meeting 6:30pm 

Queen of ’s 

Drawing 7:30p 

4 
 
 

5 
 
 
 
Cheap Eats 6pm 

6 
 

7 
Open at Noon 
Patriots 1pm 

8 
 
CLOSED 

9 10 
 
 

Queen of ’s 

Drawing 7:30p 

11 
 
 
Thursday Dinner 
6pm - Chicken 
Cordon Bleu 

12 
 
 
 
Cheap Eats 6pm 

13 
 

14 
Open at Noon 
Patriots 1pm 

15 
 
CLOSED 
 

16 
Trustee’s  
Meeting 6pm 
Lodge Meeting 
7pm 

17 
 
 

Queen of ’s 

Drawing 7:30p 

18 
 
 
Thursday Dinner 
6pm - Steak Tips 

19 
 
 
 
Cheap Eats 6pm 

20 

21 
Open at Noon 
Patriots 1pm 
 
 

22 
 
CLOSED 

23 
 

24 
 
 

Queen of ’s 

Drawing 7:30p 

25 
 
 
Thursday Dinner 
6pm - Pork Loin 
 

26 
 
 
 
Cheap Eats 6pm 
Meat Raffle 7pm 

27 
 
 
 
 

28 
 
CLOSED 

 
31 

29 
 
CLOSED 
 

30  
 
 
 

   

Sept 2014 


